
MINUTES OF THE FAVERSHAM YOUTH WORKING GROUP Meeting held on 
Friday 13th November 2020, 10am  

Present:  

Mayor of Faversham, Cllr A Reynolds Cllr C Jackson L Bareham 

Cllr J Irwin  Cllr C Williams  
Cllr H Perkin Cllr B J Martin  

 
In Attendance: 
 
B Williams 
 

10. Apologies for Absence 
None 
 

 

11. Updates on Current/Past Project  
It was noted, that the Faversham Junior Halloween Quiz Night 
was successful and was enjoyed by Faversham Juniors. 
 

 

12. Future Events 
It was agreed that Faversham Youth Council should go ahead 
with the Faversham Youth Council Christmas Edition Open Mic 
Night during December.  
 
It was noted that a detailed event plan of ‘Ask My Town 
Councillor’ should be provided.  
A further discussion regarding the Silent Disco shall be had in 
January, to confirm its date. 
 
Concerns were raised regarding the plans of having the 
Faversham Youth Café based in the new Rec kiosk. A further 
discussion should be had in December/January.  
It was noted by Cllr B J Martin, that the original plan of the Youth 
Council budget, was to have the young people of Faversham 
decide what it is spent on. 
 

 

13. Faversham Youth Development 
It was highlighted that the Youth Working Group needs to 
investigate further into the idea of hiring a Youth Worker.  
 
It was noted by the Mayor of Faversham, Cllr A Reynolds, that 
the Youth Working Group should organise a meeting with Dan 
Cocoran, to discuss his plans for the Number 72 bus. 
 
It was agreed a meeting with Dan would be beneficial to learn 
more about his project and to help the development of FTC 
Youth Worker. 
 

 



14. Any Other Business 
It was also highlighted by the Mayor of Faversham, Cllr A 
Reynolds, that she will be hoping to have a site visit at the 
pavilion. 
 

 

 
 


